
Dear legislators:  

As a RI resident and homeowner I strongly support bill H7382.  

RI has a serious housing shortage and any legislation that limits tenants based on bedrooms or 
limits land use for housing is a negative for RI citizens. 

Peter Posk 

68 Saltaire ave 

Narragansett, RI  02882 

 

 

 
 


